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St. Jerome, and Amherst Park—are affiliated to the College ; and 
in two other parishes—Back River and Cote St. Paul—Students 
have regularly worked under the parochial clergy. In addition to 
these, occasional services have been taken by others. A weekly 
Mission Service in St. Stephen’s Church has also been regularly 
conducted during the winter.

SPIRITUAL HELP.

The spiritual help and assistance of the Students has not been 
forgotten. Three times a week short addresses are delivered, at 
morning prayer, by the members of the staff. In Lent and Advent 
a daily Prayer Meeting is held in the chapel for ten minutes before 
dinner, when intercession is made on successive days for Relations, 
Education, the Dominion, the Church, Domestic and Foreign Mis- 

• sions. Special addresses on the Fridays in Lent and Advent have 
also been delivered by outside clergymen. It is i.eedless to sav 
that the Principal and members of the staff are always glad to be 
consulted by the students in cases of spiritual difficulty.

DISCIPLINE.

The Dean in residence has been in direct control of the discip­
line in the College, and no serious breach occurred j though, on 
occasions like the relief of Ladysmith, the loyal spirits of the Stu­
dents ran high, and were allowed a natural outlet.

LADY SUPERINTENDENT.

The Lady Superintendent, Miss Tippett, was obliged to avail 
herself of a rest, but hopes to rejoin in the Fall. Her place was 
efficiently taken by Miss Symonds, who evinced great ability and 
energy in looking after the household department of the College.

LIBRARY.

During the year but few books have been added to the Library, 
and the Governors have resolved to set apart a regular annual 
sum for this necessary purpose.
Diocesan Synod Library will, it is hoped, be soon placed upon 

shelves, but arrangements for their removal have not yet 
been completed.

The books belonging to the
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